
Linux User’s Group of Davis Proudly Presents

GNOME AND 
FREE SOFTWARE
A look at the future of FOSS and the 
GNOME Project.

lugod.org
Attendance at the event is free. All are welcome!

Linux User’s Group of Davis is a 501(c)(7) not-for-profit computer club  
supporting open--source since December 1998.

Join us for a talk and discussion on the future of the free 
software movement and the work of the GNOME Foundation.

Britt Yazel, a Davis-based GNOME board member, Ph.D. Candidate, 
Neuroengineer, and FOSS advocate, will join us for a discussion on 
how he became involved with FOSS and GNOME, what the  
Foundation and project are up to lately, and a look at the next ten 
years of the movement.
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